Letter to the Federal Minister for Infrastructure - Hon Catherine King
Minister.King@mo.infrastructure.gov.au
To the Honourable Minister-
I would like to know when the public can expect release of the documents that give an updated and independent business case analysis of the extra $320m which was allocated last year for the construction of the Southern Section of the Bunbury Outer Ring Road, (SBORR) in Western Australia.
I am aware that both the Senate and Senator Sarah Hanson-Young, requested information concerning the reasons behind the decision to allocate the extra funding for this transport project in WA.   As the Minister for Infrastructure, you stated that Commonwealth investments must be sustainable, responsible and represent value for money. (Nov 2022)   I therefore am keen to learn how this extra commonwealth funding can be justified, as the Southern BORR will be neither sustainable nor does it represent value for money.
Yours sincerely
